
Justin Timberlake and Jessica
Biel Split

Though there are no
hard  feelings,  Justin  Timberlake  and  Jessica  Biel  have
officially split.  According to People, the split was mutual
and the two remain friends.  In spite of being seen together

on Feb. 27th at the Vanity Fair post-Oscars party, they soon
decided to move on.  It looks like these two Hollywood hotties
are now officially back on the market.

Should you go out right after a breakup?

Cupid’s Advice:

Every breakup is different.  Therefore, what works as the
remedy for one breakup may not work for another.  However, you
are doing yourself a disservice if you don’t give love another
chance:
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1. Try going out in a group: When you go on a group date,
there’s a lot less pressure.  This is perfect if you are still
getting over a breakup.

2. Go out with someone in the same situation: It may be a good
idea to date someone who is also getting over a breakup.  That
way you both understand what each other is going through.

3. Get to know yourself: After a split, it may be time to take
up a hobby or do something you didn’t have the time to do
before.

For more information on Justin Timberlake and Jessica Biel:
Jessica Biel Enjoys a Night Out Sans Justin
Jessica Biel and Timberlake — It’s Over!!!
Justin Timberlake & Jessica Biel Split: Source

Justin  Timberlake  Reportedly
Caught Cheating
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Justin  Timberlake
reportedly cheated on his main squeeze, actress Jessica Biel. 
According to Us Weekly, the singer/actor was fooling around
behind  Biel’s  back  with  actress  Olivia  Munn  this  past
September.  Munn is best known as a Daily Show correspondent
and  stars  in  the  upcoming  NBC  series  Perfect  Couples.
According to an insider, after exchanging numbers with the
actress, he “started chasing her immediately.”  The source
also adds that Munn resisted his advances, telling him it was
a no-go if he was still with Biel.  But Timberlake “has been
telling people it’s over with Jessica, even though the reality
is he’s just doing it behind her back.”  Timberlake’s rep says
the accusations are false, while Munn’s rep refuses to comment
on  her  personal  life.   It  seems  a  lot  of  celebrity
relationships  are  heated  these  days!

How can you resist the cheating temptation?

Cupid’s Advice:

While we don’t know for certain the details behind Justin
Timberlake’s apparent cheating escapade, many men and women in
relationships  will  often  find  themselves  staving  off  the
temptation to cheat. Cupid has some advice to help you work
through the urge:
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1. Explore your feelings: Ask yourself why the temptation is
there in the first place.  While there is nothing wrong with a
wandering eye or some harmless flirting, if you find yourself
wanting  to  take  it  to  the  next  level,  your  so-called
relationship might not be as strong as you originally thought.

2. Think of the future: Before you cheat, take a moment to
think about what the future could hold with your partner or
spouse.  Is it really worth giving up a wonderful life with
someone special just for what you may consider the thrill of
cheating?

3.  Consider  the  consequences:  If  you  cheat,  whatever
relationship you’re currently involved in will most likely end
badly.  There is nothing good to come out of cheating, and the
devastating consequences could hurt not only your significant
other, but also your family and children (if there are any in
the picture).

 


